
Pupillage Open Evening

Date: 1st February 2023

Time: 7pm-8:30pm

Location: Zoom

3DJB is hosting a Pupillage Open Evening for prospective applicants on 1st 
February 2023 at 7pm.

The aim of this is event is to help applicants understand our application process 
and to understand life as a pupil and as a tenant at 3DJB.

The open evening will focus on:

• Pupillage application and interview process
• Structure of pupillage
• Life at the Family Bar

• Life as a pupil
• Life and level of work done as a junior tenant

There will be a Q&A after the talk and questions can be asked on the night or 
sent in advance to akangesu@3djb.co.uk. Deadline for questions to be put in is 

31 January 2023 4pm.

This event will be held virtually.
To register your interest to attend please email clerks@3djb.co.uk. For further 

information on our pupillage scheme, please see our website.
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